
F e b r u a r y 1 9 8 3

Mary Ann Anders, Ph.D
2216 University
Stil lwater. OK 74074

Dear Mary Ann#

Thanks for your letter, which adds to our files on the Galloway
subject. It was good to talk with you, too.

Your letter sounded a bit discouraged, and I wanted to take
just a moment to tell you that your work is appreciated and that it
does make a difference.

Your professional reputation will be furthered through this,
but more than that, the American arts will be enriched by your efforts.
What you're doing is more than a short-term drain on your energies-
it may result in a long-term gain for not Just the Gallowi^ site, but
the genre as a whole.

This is just meant as a pat on the back—and to tell you that
while the going is slow, it's worth it. Keep it up and know that we're
behind you.

Best wishes.

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r


